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Dulitha S Abeysekara W A Don (DTP)

From: Rowan Sciberras

Sent: Tuesday, 13 June 2023 11:11 AM

To:

Cc: Saurabh Mathur

Subject: Wattle Hill Creek Bridge Replacement - Proposed Detour Route (HI-HAUL 

TRANSPORT PTY LTD )

Hi Justin, 

As discussed, DTP is planning to undertake a bridge replace at Wattle Hill Creek on the Henty Highway.  The current 

construction methodology will narrow the bridge to 3.7m during the construction period. 

From a discussion between myself and Port of Portland, I understand that there is a detour to avoid Wattle Hill 

Creek Bridge that has been utilised as shown below. 

• turn right onto Madeira Packet Road, then continue around until the roundabout at Cape Nelson Road. 

• Turn left and travel to Malings Road 

• Continue Malings Road until Thorns Road 

• Turn right onto Thorns, drive to Bridgewater Road 

• Turn right and follow as you have on your map. 

  

As a stakeholder who uses this bridge, it would be good to understand from your perspective if the proposed detour 

route is fit for purpose, what local experiences you can share regarding the route/detour, and which of your vehicles 

would be impacted (including vehicle specifications). 
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Thanks & regards 

 

Rowan Sciberras 

Project Manager (Regional Capital Delivery) 

Barwon South Western Region 

Department of Transport and Planning 

 

 

 




